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Call to Action on HB 5060: Help Prevent Further Teacher Shortage

The time has come to once again make our voices heard and oppose legislation that, if
passed, would shorten the tenure process by one year for probationary employees.
 
HB 5060 is on third reading in the House, and it's important school administrators contact
local Representatives to urge a "no" vote. The legislation is part of a series of bills that
have been introduced that propose changes to the educator evaluation process.
 
IASA believes changes to the performance evaluation process should be well thought out,
include multiple stakeholders, and not be made through piecemeal legislative proposals. 
 
For this Call to Action, we are asking members to send an email to local Representatives.
To accomplish this task, IASA is once again using our newest advocacy tool.
 
Please click the link below, where you will be redirected to One Click Politics. Please enter
your information, click “Next” and review the pre-written message. You can send the
message as is or modify where locally appropriate. Telling your district’s story, and the
impact this legislation would have on your district, will always resonate the most with
lawmakers. The message will automatically be sent to your local Representatives.
 
Thank you for your support and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Madeline McCune
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Director of Governmental Relations 
Illinois Association of School Administrators/Illinois Association of School Business
Officials 

Emily Warnecke
Director of Public Relations/Deputy Director of Governmental Relations
Illinois Association of School Administrators/Illinois Association of School Business
Officials
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